
 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

05/0 /2022 
 

REACH DECLARATION 
 
      Dear Sir or Madam, 
 

      Hereby we confirm that all products, which have been delivered or will be delivered to   contain 

no substances of very high concern (SVHC) above a concentration of 0.1% w/w according to actual REACH 

candidate list (Status: July 2021 / Link: https://echa.europa.eu/candidate-list-table). 

If you have any further question concerning REACH, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
Barış TABAK 
Quality Control & Assurance Manager 
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